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June 26, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, Teachers, and Students, 

 

SUBJECT:  Distance Learning – Week 13 

 

June Schedule:   

The end-of-semester assessments are complete.  Teachers are 

preparing reports.  These will be sent home next week to all 

families with no outstanding fees or other charges.  All 2019-

2020 tuitions and other fees must be paid in full before reports 

will be issued. 

 

Graduation of the Class 2020 

Enko Bonanjo will celebrate the Graduation of the Class of 2020 

with a virtual version of a graduation ceremony.  The format 

will follow the usual pattern, speeches, photographs, greetings, 

etc.  However, the contributions to the celebration will be 

recorded by video.  The various videos will be blended into one 

and available for all to see on Youtube, Zoom and on Enko Bonanjo 

Campus Facebook page beginning at 10:00 am on Tuesday, June 30. 

 

It will indeed be a special ceremony.  We hope all members of 

the school community will make a point of viewing the celebration 

on zoom, Youtube and Facebook. 

 

Summer School: 

A summer school program is planned for Enko Bonanjo in August.  

Classes in English, Mathematics, Science, and Art will be 

available to returning students and to students new to the 

school.  Classes are planned for mornings in the first three 

weeks of August.  Please contact the school if you want to take 

advantage of this opportunity.  In planning for summer school, 

it is important that the number of students who will attend be 

determined as soon as possible. 

bonanjo@enkoeducation.com/+237699201506 

 

Mandarin lessons have been added to our summer school offering.  

These will conducted online only.  Classes will be held in July 

and August.  Beginner, intermediate, and advanced learners are 

welcome.  Again, please contact the school if you are interested. 

 

Dr. Bruce Gilbert  

Head of School 
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